IDLE CHATTER Mark II

Newsletter No: 283 Thursday 22nd February 2018

This newsletter is an initiative of the Quandialla Progress Association

Sponsored by Peter & Donna Feuerstein

RISE AND SHINE BREAKFAST

A FUN Fundraiser at the Quandialla Swimming Pool..... on Sunday the 4th of March at 10am







Coffee. \$3



Orange Juice \$1

ALL WELCOME

Save the date & bring a few mates SUPPORT THE POOL

WHAT A GREAT IDEA

Who can resist a bacon & egg roll?

I haven't mentioned it to the 'Man of the House' yet but we will be there, supporting the pool with the added bonus of enjoying breakfast that someone else has organised.

My type of Sunday Morning

----- Hope to see you there on Sunday 4th March -----



90th Birthday Wishes

Many Happy Returns go to Yvonne Allen, nee: Troth who celebrated her 90th Birthday with Family and Friends at her home in Melbourne. Yvonne is a local girl, born and raised in Quandialla and still has family residing in the district.

On behalf of I.C. Readers I would like to wish Yvonne belated best wishes on turning 90 years young.

QUANDIALLA FRIDAY NIGHT JACKPOTS:

There's not many cards left to choose from in the Bland Hotel Joker Draw, so the odds are getting better. Very exciting, you could take home \$760 this Friday.

While at the Bowling Club Members Draw the money has jackpotted to \$2000 this week. Remember you must be in attendance if your badge number is drawn to claim your prize.

Good Luck Everyone!!!

QUANDIALLA COMMUNITY HEALTH CENTRE:

Dr Wail El Waili will be visiting Quandialla next on Wednesday **7**th **& 21**st **March 2018.** Please phone West Wyalong Medical Centre 69722866 to make an appointment

QUANDIALLA SOLDIERS MEMORIAL HALL & PROGRESS ASSOCIATION

The next General Meeting will be held on Wednesday 28th February at 7.30pm at the Bland Hotel Dining Room. All Welcome.

AGENDA:

Hall Maintenance – Scot's Deb Ball Anzac Day: Organisation & Clean Up Other Business

Lost: - KITCHEN TONGS were left at the Bland Hotel on Australia Day....... If you went home without your tongs, please contact me at Quandialla P. O. 6347 1305

Dinner at the Club

Tania Mooney will be cooking at the Club on Friday 23rd February from 6.00pm.

Having a Birthday in **FEBRUARY** and a member of the Quandialla Bowling Club?

Then Fill out your Birthday Voucher, available at the Bar, and drop it in the barrel on Friday 23rd (last Friday of the month) before 8.00pm, when the lucky winner will be drawn. You must be in attendance to collect your birthday win.

You could win \$50

MAD HATTERS TEA PARTY WITH A FASHION PARADE OF VINTAGE CLOTHES



To be held at the Bribbaree Hall
on Saturday 17th March 2018 commencing at 11 am
\$20.00 entry (includes Tea Party and Fashion Parade)
Tickets must be pre-purchased as numbers will be limited for this event.

You can purchase your ticket from: Jan Mooney 63833537, Shirley Jones 63833867, Pat Potbury 63832329 or Di Piefke 63472157

Do you need help with GARDENING, RUBBISH REMOVAL ETC.

Ring Trevor Grenfell

"Round Hill" Bribbaree – Phone: 63832353 after 4pm



I was very sad to hear the passing of Maxwell Cook late of Temora on the 14th February.

Max lived in Quandialla with his daughter Leanne Cook prior to moving to Temora. Leanne, who was known to everyone in Quandialla as Lily ran the Quandialla Café for a while.

On behalf of I.C. readers I would like to extend our deepest sympathy to Lily, family and friends at this sad time.

Hair @ Quandialla

Sam's Mobile Hairdressing visits Quandialla at the Bland Hotel. Please phone 0458 140 308 for further information or to make an appointment.

FOOTY TIPPING COMPS

It's that time of year again when all the footy fans can be part of our local Tipping Comps. One at the pub and one at the club. Join in for a bit of fun at the weekends. Your guess could be better than the 'experts' predictions, and who knows, at the end of the season you could be in the money. First round gets underway on the 8th March so get your name in soon.



Found on 'Dolly's Dream facebook page

It costs nothing to be kind.
This Saturday is "Random Acts of Kindness Day". We have had so much kindness and generosity shown to us, let's spread it around the community!

Thank you to Annette Katona for contributing this item

BLAST FROM THE PAST Extracts from IDLE CHATTER

Extract from IDLE CHATTER Vol. 2 No. 14

THURS. 1st August 1957

RURAL ELECTRICITY – Loan money is available, and labour will be ready to commence the Berrendebba- Quandialla-Roundhill circuit in about three months' time. My appeal to come and mark off your homes on the maps at my office has met with much success. Is your name down? The sooner this list goes into Grenfell the sooner you will be enjoying the comforts of bulk electricity. Remember, the more consumers there are the cheaper it will be for you..............

I AM PAINTING a sign to go above the door of the ex-Co-Operative Store with the name W.D. McDonald. Your guess is as good as mine I cannot quote it as official. If it is so, then let me add my good wishes to yours and say good luck to him......

